
Project Description 
 

As part of an annual program to reduce cut-through traffic 

and speeding on residential streets, this project includes the 

installation of traffic calming devices in selected areas. 

Included in this year’s program is the construction of speed 

humps on Grant Street, traffic diverters on King Street, and a 

combination of speed “pillows” and intersection 

improvements on E. Victor and Meridian Street. Projects are 

requested by neighborhood groups, evaluated and ranked by 

Public Works staff, then designed and constructed each year. 

Two locations not included for construction due to budgetary 

reasons include Alderwood Avenue and Pacific Street. These 

improvements will be prioritized for construction in 2009. To 

find out more about this annual program, please contact our 

office or visit the website at http://www.cob.org/documents/

pw/transportation/2008-ntsp.pdf 
Project Bid No: 109B-2008 

Project Schedule 
Awarded:  8/21/2008 

Anticipated working days to complete:  25 

Contract Amount 
$158,064.00 

Project Engineer 
Derek Holzl, P.E.  

Phone: (360) 778-7900 

Email: dholzl@cob.org 

Contractor  

Larry Brown Construction 
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